From: Geradine Simkins

To: Clerk

Cc: Geradine Simkins

Subject: A message for all Commisioners

Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 9:11:49 AM

County Clerk, thank you for ensuring that this message gets to all of the commissioners.

This message is to support the “solar power project” for the government center. We think it’s a great idea. Solar
power is the most sustainable type of power: it’s efficient, safe, clean, and best of all, it’s free!

We believe the investment it will take to get it set up and running is worth the outcome. We are in full support of
this project and expenditure.

Thank you for your dedication to the commission and the people of the LEELANAU County.

Geradine Simkins & Fred Heltenen
275 E. Cemetery Road

Maple City, MI 49664
231-590-3742
Geradines@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone



